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1 May 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
FRENCH TRIP 

NORMANDY, FRANCE 
7 - 11 JUNE 2018 

 
As you are aware, the Normandy trip is coming ever closer and I am sure you have a 
number of questions regarding the arrangements.  To this end, I will be holding a meeting 
for parents and students on Monday, 14 May 2018, at 5pm in the Jubilee Hall. 
 
The aim of the meeting is to ensure that you and your child are fully briefed on matters such 
as the itinerary, accommodation, passport/EHIC arrangements and a range of other issues 
that need to be addressed before we depart. There will also be an opportunity to ask 
questions about any additional concerns you may have. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to me by Friday, 4 May 2018.  If you have 
an issue you would like to discuss but are unable to attend the meeting, or if you have a 
concern that needs immediate attention, please contact me at  
rcaesar@buckinghamschool.org   

 
In addition, I have made arrangements for students to purchase a hoodie for the trip, if they 
wish.  The purchase of a hoodie is entirely optional, but if you would like to order one for 
your son/daughter the cost will be £15.50.  Please return the attached slip by Friday, 4 May 
2018, to place your order.  Hoodies will be non-returnable once ordered.  Your child will 
be able to have an appropriate name of their choice on the back.  Payment can be made 
using www.parentmail.co.uk.  Alternatively, cash or a cheque can be placed in the payment 
box with your child’s name and ‘Normandy trip hoodie payment’ on the envelope. 
   
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mrs R Caesar 
Curriculum Leader for MFL & Normandy Trip 2018 Party Leader 
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